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MAINEHOUSING NOTICE 

 

Program: Weatherization Assistance Program MHN # 2022-017 

Issued by: MaineHousing, Energy and Housing Services Effective Date:  10/20/2022 

 

This MaineHousing Notice is being issued to provide notice of a change to the Central Heating 
Improvement Program (CHIP)  
 

1. Central Heating Improvement Program  

Reference:    MaineHousing CHIP Guidance, section 6 B.2 – Use of Funds. 

 

The following has been added “(2)  Replace any parts, components or heating system(s) if the property 
owner does not consent to the replaced items being removed from the premises by the vendor.” 

CHIP Consent Form – The following has been added “(3) I understand that any parts, components or heating system(s) 
that are replaced in my home will be removed from the premises by the vendor.” 

 

MaineHousings Partner Portal has been updated with the revised CHIP Guidance dated 10/18/22, revised CHIP Consent 
form dated 10/1/22 and the CHIP Bundle has been updated with the revised CHIP Consent form. 

 

 

2. Notice Contact 

Troy Fullmer, Manager of Housing and Weatherization - 207-624-5720 – tfullmer@mainehousing.org 

Brad Fenton-Snell, Weatherization Program Officer – 207-626-4639 – bfentonsnell@mainehousing.org 

 
 


